
 
Authorized Agent for T-Mobile 
T-Mobile Project Number:  SV11689 
T-Mobile Project Name:   Westwood Parking  
Address:    1151 Westwood Blvd.  
APN:     4363-023-029 
 
 
Dear Westwood Neighborhood Council,  
 
D4 Communications on behalf of T-Mobile is requesting approval for a new wireless 
telecommunications facility at the above referenced address. The application has been submitted to the 
City of Los Angeles and should be received by the Westwood Neighborhood Council shortly. In a good 
faith effort, we ask for the Council to please give any input they have on the proposed project.  
 
The proposed installation consists of 9 panel antennas, 1 microwave antenna and 6 RRUs installed 
behind new RFP Screening on the rooftop of the parking facility.  Five (5) radio cabinets and utilities 
will be installed within a 20’0”x 12’0” lease area on the rooftop, also behind RFP screening. 
 
 
Please contact me at (805) 637-0339 for any questions or requests for additional information. 
 
Respectfully, 

 

Scott Dunaway 

D4 Communications, LLC 

D4 Communications, LLC 
1114 State Street, Suite 234 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
Tel (805) 637-0339 
Scott@D4communications.com 
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